
Dear students, 

Our faculty receives, every year around five to ten students from 

diferent institutions. 

The applying process is entirely realized through the University 

International Department: 

https://cci.ubbcluj.ro/ 

ERASMUS + (INCOMMING STUDENTS) 

In order to have an idea about the subjects which you can follow in our 

faculty, here you have a link toward the study plans 

https://sport.ubbcluj.ro/planuri-de-invatamant/ 

 

For further information, you can contact: 

ioan.negru@ubbcluj.ro 
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